


The Applicant has not met the requirements as per LPAT PL160978 Decision dated October 26,
2018. There are still outstanding studies and documents that have not been produced. The
developer has asked for several extensions for these studies and documents.  We are going on two
and a half years waiting for these studies. Why are variances being considered on a decision that has
been made at LPAT?  

I am asking that Members of Council defer this decision until the City of Vaughan Planning Dept has
notified all residents on record requesting correspondence, so the residents can be included in the
planning process.
 
Thank you.
 
Papoi Family

 Maverick Cres, Vaughan


